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Please vote yes on SB 210. Oregonians have a right to open and transparent 

elections. We wish  

to have in person paper ballot elections on Election Day with proof of Identification. It 

is critical  

that we restore integrity and confidence in our elections. We have done it 

successfully in the  

past and we can do it again. 


